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NAPOMLE	NEWS	
SPRING	2018	

	
Happy	Spring	Everyone!	We	have	lots	of	great	things	happening	in	the	world	of	NAPOMLE	so	

please	make	sure	you	read	to	the	end!	

1.	It	is	that	time	of	year!	Please	submit	your	proposal	for	the	NAPOMLE	Best	Practice	Session	at	
the	AMLE	Conference	(Orlando,	FL	October	25-27,	2018).	

Please	review	the	Call	for	Proposals	and	submit	to	Kim	Winter	(kkruebel@email.wcu.edu)	by	
Friday,	April	27th.	The	Executive	Council	will	review	and	notices	will	go	out	in	early	May.	

Please	considering	sharing	this	information	with	your	colleagues	who	are	not	currently	
members	of	NAPOMLE	–	encourage	them	to	visit	our	website,	become	a	member,	and	submit	a	
proposal.	

South	Eastern	POMLE	Symposium	Hosted	by	SC	PoMLE	in	collaboration	with		
AMLE,	NAPOMLE,	&	PoMLEs	of	GA,	NC,	TN,	VA,	AL	

Collaboration	in	the	Middle:	Middle	Grades	to	Higher	Education	promoting,	advocating,	igniting	
support	for	middle	schools.	

When:	Thursday,	May	17,	2018	2:00	p.m.	–	5:00	p.m.	(Collaborative	Writing	Session)		
Friday,	May	18,	2018	8:30	a.m.	–	3:30	p.m.	(Registration	&	Sessions)	

Where:	University	Center	of	Greenville,	Greenville,	SC		
Lodging:	Greenville	Hilton	(Use	Group	Code:	SCP)	864-232-4747,	800-678-4097	
Who:	Professors	of	MLE,	Graduate	and	Undergraduate	Students	
What:	MLE	Leadership	Panel;	Peer-reviewed	Sessions;	Poster	Session	

Register	by	April	15,	2018:	$25	for	Faculty;	Free	for	students		
Please	make	checks	or	money	orders	payable	to	SCACTE.	(No	purchase	
orders	or	credit	cards.)	

https://rpsec.usca.edu/SCPoMLE/	

3.	A	congratulations	to	our	very	own	Jeanneine	
Jones,	NCPOMLE	president	and	a	member	of	the	
AMLE	professional	preparation	committee,	who	has	
been	named	the	C.Kenneth	McEwin	Award	recipient	
by	NCMLE.		
	
A	note	from	our	AMLE	president,	Nancy	Ruppert:	It	
is	always	nice	to	recognize	our	leaders.	It	was	a	very	
touching	moment.	Her	legacy	in	NC	spans	her	career	
as	a	middle	level	advocate.	We,	in	NC,	are	so	proud	
of	her.		


